
From: Chris Turner <CAVVPC@outlook.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 12:02 PM 

To: elections <elections@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Polling Station review 
 

 

We are replying to your recent missive re location and suitability of the polling 
station here in Cavendish. 

 
We feel the our village hall, known as the Memorial Hall, is the best place 

available. It has parking, disabled entrance, toilet facilities, including disabled 
toilet, kitchen facilities etc. Nothing else in the village, we would deem 

suitable. 
 

Regards 

 
Chris Turner-Clerk to Cavendish Parish Council 
 


